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February 2020 
Truck World 2020: 
Truck World is coming to The International Centre April 16, 17, 18. TMTA Waterloo is proud to be an exhibitor and we are 

looking for volunteers to help out at the booth. If you are interested please speak with Glen Spencer or Jim Pinder. All TMTA 

members, friends and family can receive a free pass to attend the show by going to www.truckworld.ca and enter the VIP Code 

TMTA. 

January Meeting: 
The January meeting was hosted Truck Sail Inc. Gayle Campbell-Andrus, CEO of Truck Sail Inc. and her team gave a very 

educational presentation on Truck Sail Inc. and their products: Trailer Skirts and Boattails. 

February Meeting: 

The meeting will be hosted by Elinesky Schuett Wealth Management and RBC Royal Bank. Steve Chow will speak about 

Financial Wellness for Employees, Sourabh Kumar will speak about Commercial Banking and Tom Schuett will speak about 

Business Succession Planning and Wealth Management. There will also be several RBC staff on hand to answer any specific 

questions you have about your personal and commercial financial services including, wealth management, group benefits, 

personal financial services and mortgages. 

College of Trades: 

The Ontario Government has passed the Modernizing the Skilled Trades and Apprenticeship Act, 2019 and College has resumed 

accepting membership payments at new reduced rate. For more info go to www.collegeoftrades.ca  as always you can also direct 

your questions to Jim Pinder or Jake Francis. 

Special Notes: 

Included with the December Newsletter was a form that we asked you fill out and bring to the next meeting. If you have yet to do 

so we ask that you do so soon. TMTA Waterloo would like to move towards being paperless and these forms will help us get 

there, so please take a few minutes and fill it out. You can also email your information to waterlooregion@tmta.ca  TMTA 

Waterloo Apprentice of the Year Award nominations have been submitted and winner picked. The three finalists will attend the 

February meeting and the award will be presented to the winner. 

From the Kitchen Staff: 

The evenings’ menu will be Sweet Chinese BBQ, Chicken Chow Mein, Fried Rice and Vegetable Chop Suey as well as a 

fresh medley of salads and desserts. 

Meeting Information: 

MEETING PLACE:                                DoubleTree by Hilton (Formerly Holiday Inn) 

MEETING DATE:                                             February 6, 2020 

DOORS OPEN:                                    5:30 pm 

DINNER AT:                                               7:00 pm 

 

Upcoming Sponsors: 
                                             March 5/20 – Lubecore       April 2/20 – Gincor Group        
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